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From: webmaster^.puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107542 
Received: 6/17/2016 10:34:40 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107542 AT:06-17-2016 at 10:34 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mrs. Leslie Petrosky 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 8321 Gwilada Drive 
• Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 5134073705 
• Alternative: 5134772854 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: lpetroskv(a),gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
• (no utility company name provided?) 
• Name on account: Ken Petrosky 
• Service address: 8321 Gwilada Dr, Cinti 45236 
• Service phone: 5134073705 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

We do NOT want the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project coming near or through our 
neighborhoods. We love this neighborhood due to the natural beauty, the treeline behind our 
home and the wildlife, and convenience to downtown and other suburb areas. This pipeline 
would put our home, our school and daycare, and personal business in jeopardy. We have seen 
the explosion pictures in other states - they are catastrophic. I do NOT want this near my kids nor 
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my home. It's absurd that someone would think it's okay to run these through such heavily 
populated and patronized areas. If a line would rupture or get accidentally hit, it could wipe out 
local businesses, homes, or worse yet my kids schools or daycare - both too close to the proposed 
lines. I urge you to deny this extension. 


